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Traffic Advisory: State Road 436 over I-4 Closing for One Night   

Seminole County, Fla. – The Florida Department of Transportation (FDOT) is 

temporarily closing State Road (S.R.) 436 over Interstate 4 (I-4) overnight from 11 p.m. 

Friday, November 20, to 7 a.m. Saturday, November 21. The closure is necessary for 

traffic signal work. 

Various detours will be in place to direct motorists around the closure. Please view or 

download this handout for details about the closure and detours. 

Media inquiries should be directed to the FDOT Communications Office at FDOT-
D5COMM@dot.state.fl.us or by phone at 386-943-5473. 

Modifications or extensions to these schedules may become necessary due to weather 

delays or other unforeseen conditions. Motorists are encouraged to follow @I4Ultimate 

on Twitter or visit I4Ultimate.com for updates. 
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